
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, February 01, 2022 3:01 PM 
Matthew Sibley 
Brian Schultz 
RE: Docket No. 20220026-WU, Title Change 

Thank you for the confirmation, Matthew. 

From: Matthew Sibley <msibley@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 8:51 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220026-WU, Title Change 

No problem! I do not believe the program module/submodule need to be changed. 
Thank you, 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 5:31 PM 
To: Matthew Sibley <msibley@psc.state.fl.us> 

FILED 2/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00980-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Cc: Shannon Hudson <SHudson@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220026-WU, Title Change 

Hi Matthew, 

I apologize for the delay in responding to your request. Please advise if there are any changes to the 
program module/submodule too. I have updated the docket title per your request below. 

Thank you! 
Dorothy 

From: Matthew Sibley <msibley@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 3:37 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Shannon Hudson <SHudson@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220026-WU, Title Change 

Dorothy, 

Please change the title to Docket 20220026-WU to the following: 

"Application for staff-assisted rate case in Marion County, and request for interim rate increase, by Leighton Estates 
Utilities, LLC." 

Thank you! 

Matthew Sibley I Public Utility Analyst II 
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Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
MSIBLEY@PSC.STATE.FL.US 
850-413-6516 (Phone) 
850-413-6517 (Fax) 
 
 




